
February 02, 2024 

Mr. Shin-Che Huang 
Federal Highway Administration 
711 S. Capitol Way, Suite 501 
Olympia, Washington 98501 

Dear Mr. Huang: 

The Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT) accepts the role of lead state for the 
pooled fund study TPF-5(527) “International Conference on Ecology and Transportation 2025.”  
WSDOT agrees to receive, obligate, expend, and manage contributions from participating agencies. 

Participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with their funding transfer request 
form for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 360-705-7975 or by email at paintef@wsdot.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Fheejay Painter 
Business Manager 
Transporation Safety and Systems Analysis Division 

cc:  Patricia Sergeson, FHWA 
Jack Jernigan, FHWA 
Rick Judd, FHWA 
Chris Wiggins, FHWA 
Jon Peterson, WSDOT 


